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Adriana Bozzo

From: cofa
Subject: FW: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS:  A-24-49 (88 Sunny Acre Cres, King City)

From: Development Services <developmentservices@york.ca>  
Sent: October 25, 2024 11:40 AM 
To: cofa <cofa@king.ca> 
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS: A-24-49 (88 Sunny Acre Cres, King City) 
 

CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any 
links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. 
If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, please mention that when reporting the phishing email. 

Hi Adriana, 
 
The Region has completed its review of minor variance application A-24-49 and has no comment. Please provide a copy 
of the notice of decision for our records. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Christine Meehan, B.U.R.Pl., B. B. A | Planner (Intake Lead), Economic and Development Services Branch, 
Corporate Services Department 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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